
1  

Dear Stonebridge Families, 

  

Welcome to February!  We are in the midst of winter and our students are loving 

playing in the snow at recess time.  Please remember to send extra clothes with 

your children in case they get wet during the day. 

  

Swiss Chalet is hosting a fundraiser for Stonebridge on February 20th.  It would be 

greatly appreciated if you attend and have dinner at the Major Mackenzie and 

Woodbine location as a portion of the proceeds will be donated back to Stone-

bridge.  We will allocate the funds to enhance opportunities and resources for our 

students.  Please see the flyer in the newsletter. 

  

At the end of January, both our girls and boys volleyball teams participated in the 

area tournaments.  They were very excited to play and executed many of the skills 

they learned during their numerous practices leading up to the tournament.  They 

demonstrated poise, perseverance and good sportsmanship.  We are proud of their 

achievement!  Thank you to our wonderful coaches who volunteered their time to 

lead these teams. 

  

Term 1 report cards will begin to be sent home electronically starting on February 

18th.  You should receive them that week or the following week.  You can access 

them through the new Family Dashboard or through your child’s GAPPS ac-

count.  You are able to meet with your child’s teacher at anytime during the year.   If 

you would like to discuss your child’s progress, please contact the teacher to ar-

range a time that is convenient for both of you. 

  

We have had a very busy term 1 with lots of fun activities, sports and clubs keeping 

the students occupied.  Thank you for trusting your children with us.  We value our 

partnership in helping your child grow and thrive through education.  Term 2 starts 

Monday, February 3rd.  We are halfway through the year.  We look forward to an-

other productive term where we will help your child reach their full potential!   

 

David Williams                Elaine Ricketts 

Principal                            Vice-Principal 
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PRINCIPAL 

David Williams 

VICE-PRINCIPAL 

Elaine Ricketts  

SUPERINTENDENT 
Kandeephan 
Ganeshalingam 
  
TRUSTEE 

Ron Lynn 

Website: http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps  

        Email: Stonebridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

 Follow us on twitter: @StonebridgePS 

 

School Day Schedule 

 

8:45 am Entry 

8:55-10:35 

Learning Block 

10:35 - 11:05 

Recess 

11:05– 12:45 

Learning Block 

12:45-1:45 

Lunch 

1:45-3:25 

Learning Block 

3:25 pm 

Dismissal 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps
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Winter Walk Day  
Winter Walk Day is celebrated by schools across Canada on the first Wednesday of February 
each year. This year, Winter Walk Day officially kicks off on Wednesday February 5th, 2025.  
 
Tips for Winter Walking 
Walking to school in winter not only benefits student physical and mental health, well-being and 
academic performance, it’s also fun! 
 
Here are a few tips to help you stay safe and enjoy winter walks to school. 
 
1. Dress for the weather. Wear layers. Don’t forget your hat and mitts. 
2.   Protect your feet. Wear warm socks and winter boots. They will protect your feet from snow, 
      rain and cold and have good grips. 
3.   Be visible. Wear bright clothes, stay on the sidewalks and make sure cars can see you when 
      you cross the road. 
4.   Allow a little more time. Prepare your winter gear the night before and give yourself a little 
       more time to walk to school. 
5.   Try walking like a penguin. It’s fun and practical. 
6. Enjoy the snow. Catch snowflakes, talk about what you love most about the winter. 
7. Obey road signs. The seasons change but road safety rules remain. Stop at roads and cross-

walks. Cross with a crossing guard where possible. Look out for cars.  
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Winter Walk Day  
Take some time and review winter dressing with your child. 
  
If you are driving, please follow road rules. Remember that our school zones are busy with 
students and families. It is important that we all follow the rules to ensure student safety. 
 
 Use the kiss and ride. Do not use dedicated bus lanes. 
 Consider parking near the school and walking the rest of the way (obeying all neighbourhood 
      parking rules). 
 Obey all speed limits and road traffic signs in school zones. 
 Focus on the road and watch for crossing guards and students crossing the road.  
  
It's never too early to start to teach road safety. Your child will become a safe, responsible 
and independent pedestrian by experience and practice. Starting them as young as kindergarten 
will equip them with the skills they need to walk on their own in all seasons at an earlier age.  
Working together, we can all help to keep students safe. For more information about how you can 

help to create a safe school transportation zone, please visit our website. 

 

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/student-transportation/active-school-travel
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CSS Mid Year Presentations  
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Stonebridge PS Event at Swiss Chalet 

Lunch Program 

Below are the Lunches being offered each day: 

Monday — Kid’s Kitchen (kidskitchen.ca), Flyer 

Tuesday — Pizza Day - orders closed until the end of March 

Wednesday — Tasty Ya (www.tastyya.com)                    

Thursday — barBURRITO - order through the Lunchbox Program on School Cash Online 

(yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com)           

Friday — Kid’s Kitchen (Flyer) 

Another option:  Mealbets (www.mealbets.com), Flyer 

Please make a note of the cut-off date/time for placing your orders.  

If you have ordered lunch and your child is away and you would like to pick up their lunch, you 

must notify the school by 12:00 pm.  

If you need more information, please email stonebridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Documents/Kidskitchen%20(1).pdf
https://tastyya.com/
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Documents/Kidskitchen%20(1).pdf
https://mealbets.com/
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Documents/Mealbets.png
file:///C:/Users/susana.shum/Downloads/big_asian_and_western_print.png
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Kindergarten Registration 2025—2026 

Kindergarten Registration started on January 17, 2025 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 2025/2026 school year started on Friday, January 17, 2025.  Chil-

dren who turn four or five years old during 2025, live within the school boundary and whose par-

ents/guardians are public school tax supporters will be eligible to register for Kindergarten.  

There are several ways you can register for Kindergarten: 

Online - Families can access the online Kindergarten registration information at 

www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten > Registration. It is recommended that families use a laptop or 

a desktop computer rather than a mobile device to complete this registration. 

      By email - Families can download the Elementary School Registration Form at 

 www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten and email the completed form to their school email address. 

 Email addresses can be found on the school website.  

By phone - Families can request support from the school Principal/Vice-Principal to complete 

the registration form on their behalf by collecting the required information by phone. Fami-

lies can request an interpreter, if needed, during this phone conversation. Call your local 

school.   

By mail or appointment. You can m ail com pleted applications to the school, or  re-

quest an appointment to drop-off your completed paper application form.  

 

Once you have completed your application, the school will contact you to make an appointment to 

review and verify the required documents.  

Our Kindergarten programs are caring and welcoming where children learn through exploration, 

play and inquiry. You can learn more at www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten. We look forward to welcom-

ing our new students and families to the school.  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Documents/FOR-schooladmission-163-01.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Pages/default.aspx
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/school-registration
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
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Winter Weather 
Dress for the weather 

 Students should come dressed appropriately for the weather and for outdoor play. Students can 

stay warm by wearing layers of loose-fitting clothing, a hat, scarf, jackets, snow pants and mittens 

or gloves. Students may also want to bring extra pants and socks in case they get wet. 

Recess 

If students are well enough to come to school, they are expected to go outside for recess. Our stu-

dents benefit from spending time outside and being active. We monitor weather conditions 

throughout the day. If there are extreme weather conditions, we may consider a shortened or in-

door recess. 

Bus or School Cancellations 

When an extreme cold or inclement weather day is declared, school transportation (including buses 

and taxis) is cancelled in the morning and afternoon. Schools will remain open. Please notify the 

school if your child will not be attending school on those days. Students will not be penalized for 

missing school on these days. 

There may be rare instances when emergency weather events occur and we need to close all schools 

and Board locations. Please take the time to make plans in the event of an emergency school clo-

sure. Information about transportation cancellations and Board closures will be shared through lo-

cal media, Board and school websites and on X @YRDSB. 

Our process for extreme cold, inclement weather and emergency weather days is outlined in the 

Board’s Severe Weather policy. 
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Link:  https://stonebridgeps.entripyshops.com/ 

https://stonebridgeps.entripyshops.com/
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Nut & Scent Free Environment 

 

This is a reminder that many students and staff have life threatening allergies to 

nuts. As a result, we ask that all snacks and lunches are nut free. Please take the 

time to read the labels on snacks to ensure they are nut safe. We also ask that 

you do not use peanut butter substitutes such as Wow Butter. Nutella is a nut 

product and must not come to school.  

 

The chemicals used in scented products can make some 

people sick, especially those with fragrance sensitivities, 

asthma, allergies and other medical conditions. To help 

keep the air healthy for everyone, our school has a scent-

free policy.  

Report Absences or Late 

If your child is going to be absent/late, please report via Edsby before the bell time.  

If you do not have an Edsby account or need help with setting it up, please contact 

the office @ 905-887-2427.  

TO REPORT A STUDENT ABSENCE/LATE:  

LOGIN TO: yrdsb.edsby.com / CALL 905.887.2427  


